
Stewardship... Something We Do

MASS SCHEDULE

5:00 p.m.  Saturday (Anticipation)
7:30 a.m.,  9:30 a.m., 11:30 a.m. Sunday

8:15 a.m. Weekdays:
Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday

11:30 a.m. Weekdays:
Monday, Wednesday, Friday

5:30 p.m. Weekdays:
Monday Through Friday

ROSARY

7:45 a.m. Monday - Saturday
5:00 p.m. Monday - Friday

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION
Open 24 hours a day, 7 days a week

COMMUNION SERVICE

7:30 a.m.  Monday - Saturday

CONFESSION

5:00 p.m.. Monday - Friday
4:30 p.m. Saturday
11:00 a.m. Sunday

LITURGY OF THE HOURS

8:00 a.m. Tue. - Thur., Sat.
4:45 p.m.  Monday - Friday

ST. LUKE CATHOLIC CHURCH 

 7575 Holliday Dr. E., Indianapolis., IN 46260 
Phone: 317-259-4373     

Fax: 317-254-3210     Web: www.stluke.org

GRADE SCHOOL:

7575 Holliday Dr. E., Indianapolis., IN 46260 
Phone: 317- 255-3912     

Fax: 317-254-3210     Web: www.stluke.org

January 16, 2022
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time

SAINT LUKE SUNDAY STEWARD

CONVENT: 
150 W. 75th St., Indianapolis, IN 46260    

Phone: 317-259-4097      

PRESCHOOL & CHILDCARE:

7711 Holliday Dr. E., Indianapolis, IN 46260    
Phone: 317-974-9937      



“While the modern world is filling up with 
more and more noise, God is inviting us 
into the silence and into His presence.  
Here in the presence of God, we will find 
rest for our weary hearts and minds.”

- Matthew Kelly

Mass Numbers

January 3rd - 9th

Weekday 1646

Weekend 915

Confessions 93

Sanctuary Lamp

If you wish to have the Sanctuary Lamp 
dedicated for someone living or deceased, 

please contact the Parish Office. 
Offering is $10.

Adoration

Adoration is open 24 hours a day 7 
days a week. 

St. Luke  Magnificat Chapel

+ Ron Robie

Rest In Peace
Please pray for the 

repose of the souls of

 Jeanne Atkins

Patricia Halsey

Please keep their families in your thoughts 
and prayers.   

2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time/January 16, 2022

SUNDAY’S READINGS 

First Reading:

As a young man marries a virgin,
   your Builder shall marry you;
and as a bridegroom rejoices in his bride
   so shall your God rejoice in you. (Is 62:5)

Psalm:

Proclaim his marvelous deeds to all the nations. (Ps 96)

Second Reading:

But one and the same Spirit produces all of these,
   distributing them individually to each person as he wishes. 
(1 Cor 12:11)

Gospel:

Jesus did this as the beginning of his signs at Cana in Galilee
    and so revealed his glory,
    and his disciples began to believe in him. (Jn 2:11)

Excerpts from the Lectionary for Mass ©2001, 1998, 1970 CCD.
The English translation of Psalm Responses from Lectionary for 
Mass © 1969, 1981, 1997, International Commission on English in 
the Liturgy Corporation. All rights reserved.

©LPi

Plan to join two annual events which promote a Culture of Life

The Vigil for Life

Sunday, January 23 at St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church from 2 – 4 p.m.

Praise and worship will be led by local singer-song writer Francesca LaRosa along 
with a witness of hope and healing by Pro-Life Physician, Dr. Casey Delcoco, who has 
worked with the abortion-pill reversal protocol.

Admission is free. Donations will be accepted to benefit the archdiocesan Office of 
Human Life and Dignity.

The Indiana March for Life

Monday, January 24 at St. John the Evangelist Catholic Church
	 10:30 a.m. Mass offered by Archbishop Thompson

Procession from Georgia St to Monument Circle to the State Capital Building begins 
at noon. 

12:45 p.m. rally on the south steps of the Capital Building

Join hundreds of others as together we stand up for the Sacredness of Life

Pro-Life News



PROVIDENCE NEVER FAILS
A Letter from Msgr. Schaedel

Dear Parishioners,

Our new 2022 calendars are here!  Nat-
urally, the delay is because of COVID 
and related issues.  Again, we thank our 
generous sponsors for this calendar: 
The O’Brien Automotive Family and 
Leppert Mortuaries.

As I always say, “I would not be caught 
dead driving anything but an O’Brien 
Chrysler.  But if I am, take me to 
Leppert Mortuary!”  Thanks to both of 
these parish families!  Stewardship in 
Action!

Speaking of Stewardship:  Have you 
completed and sent in your Commit-
ment Card for the United Catholic 
Appeal?  I received a report this week 
on our parish participation.  We are at 
93% of our goal.  The worst statistic is 
that this is from only 128 of about 2,000 
parish households.

The United Catholic Appeal is our way 
to support a number of things like Cath-
olic Charities, which include food and 
clothing for those in need, emergency 
shelters, and counseling. 
Let’s face it:  There is not a great need 
for these services in Meridian Hills, 
Williams Creek, and Carmel.  But that 
does not excuse Saint Luke from doing 
our part to support those in need.

You should have received a brochure 
and a pledge card in the mail. 
If not, there are extras in the “Look 
Nook” outside the parish office.  Please 
complete it and drop it at the parish of-
fice or in the collection basket.  We are 
so blessed in this parish.  God expects 
us to share our gifts.  Please do!  
Stewardship in Action!

I cannot and probably should not 
comment here on every person whose 
Funeral Mass I celebrate at Saint Luke.  
It would be impossible to list all of the 
names and qualities of so many people 
of Faith that pass from this life onto the 
next while parishioners at Saint Luke.

I have to make an exception this week. 
Last week we buried two of the most 
remarkable Catholic women I have had 
the pleasure to know, here or anywhere 
else. 
Both of them were long-time faithful 
members of our parish.  We are who 
we are today in some ways because of 
these two wonderful ladies.

On January 11, we buried Mary McNulty 
Young. 
She was a charter member of Saint 

Luke Parish.  She raised her family 
directly across the street from the en-
trance to our school. 
Her children attended school here. 
Mary was at Mass just about every 
day—seven days a week.

I met Mary Young long before I came 
here just over ten years ago.  She sang 
at my parents’ wedding on Valentine’s 
Day in 1942.  Both she and I were bap-
tized at the former Assumption Parish 
on the West Side or in “W-I,” as we 
used to call it.  (Assumption now houses 
the Saint Athanasius Byzantine Cath-
olic Church.)  Both Mary and I went to 
college at Marian.  She was a few years 
ahead of me!

In addition to raising a large family with 
her husband, Howard, Mary somehow 
found time to engage in leadership and 
fundraising activities for a number of 
churches, schools, civic and charitable 
organizations.  The list in her obituary 
was remarkable.  She was so involved 
in Saint Luke Parish as well as her alma 
mater, Marian University.

At a time when women were not so 
prominent in the law profession, Mary 
Young earned a law degree and was 
a successful lawyer for years.  Yet her 
most important accomplishments were 
being a faithful Catholic, wife, and 
mother. 
We shall miss her!

We buried Jeanne Atkins on January 14.  
Talk about a faithful Catholic!  Jeanne 
was Catholic to the core!  I would say 
that when I think of people of unshak-
able Faith, Jeanne would be at the top 
of the list.  She and her husband, Tom, 
also raised a good-sized family.  Her 
greatest accomplishment and pride was 
also to be wife and mother.

Jeanne, too was active in so many 
charitable activities.  The list is long, 
but chief among them was Saint Luke 
Parish and the Little Sisters of the Poor.  
Jeanne was a leader in a number of 
organizations and very involved in the 
work of the Archdiocese of Indianapolis.  
That’s where I first met her.

Plus, Jeanne was a shrewd and talent-
ed businesswoman.  Did you ever hear 
of Atkins Cheesecakes?  Or better yet, 
did you ever eat an Atkins Cheesecake?  
The recipe, the business model, and 
the success of this enterprise were all 
Jeanne Atkins.  She was another wom-
an ahead of her time in leadership and 
entrepreneurship for sure! 
We will miss her at Saint Luke!

I could go on and on about all the 
wonderful souls we commend to God 
from Saint Luke.  God has blessed us 
and continues to bless us with so many 
committed, wonderful women and men 
of Faith.

Just One Hundred Years Ago—Janu-
ary 2022:  The average life of men was 
47 years.

A Tip of My Biretta (Hat) to:  Frank and 
Valerie Esposito and their fine family!  
They were recently front-page featured in 
a new magazine called Parish Neighbors 
of Northside Indy.  As the article narrates, 
the Esposito Family is an example of 
the many fine Catholic families in our 
parishes.

The fact that the Esposito’s live directly 
across the street is a help! 
They are always ready to jump in and 
be involved in parish life, helping in any 
way.  This is particularly true of Charlie 
and Will, who very often hop over when 
we need altar servers at the last minute.  
Stewardship in Action!

This new publication, Parish Neighbors of 
Northside Indy, covers news and events 
at Christ the King, Immaculate Heart 
of Mary, Saint Luke, and Saint Pius X 
Parishes.  If you would like to know more 
about this new publication, contact Lori 
Wheeler at lwheeler@decidedexcellence.
com or call 317-250-7808.

Ask Monsignor a Question:  Did you 
send me a message this week asking for 
my help?  (Via email—several times this 
week)

Well, no.  If you had read last week’s 
bulletin, you would have noted that I 
mentioned this.  Every once and a while, 
some con-artist sends out phony emails 
or text messages pretending to be me.  
It’s not.  It’s a scam looking for money.

If I need something, I’ll call you, and you 
will hear my melodious voice! 
But unfortunately, a few people have 
fallen for this scheme.  Be careful!

Of one thing, I am convinced; of one 
thing I am certain:  Providence never 
fails!

Faithfully yours in the Providence that so 
far had never failed us,

Msgr. Joseph F. Schaedel



Youth Ministry Catholic Education 
UpdatesHigh School 

Life Teen 
TONIGHT! Sun, Jan 16
7:00-9:00pm
Fr Courtney Room
Life Teen kicks off this semester on Sun, Jan 16! Join us for treats, 
activities and faith-sharing. Mark your calendars for upcoming Life Teen 
Nights on Jan 30, Feb 13 & 27, Mar 13 & 27, Apr 10 & 24. 
 

Storm the Castle Bruté Nights
Feb 9
5:00-7:00pm
Bishop Bruté Seminary, 2500 Cold Spring Rd.
High school men are invited to join the Bishop Bruté College Seminary 
Community for Storm the Castle Bruté Nights. These evenings are held 
about once a month and are a chance for high school guys to pray, eat, 
and talk with our college seminarians. For registration info and more, 
contact Therese Hartley, 317-432-2059 or thartley@stluke.org.
 

INTENSE Youth Conference
June 10-12
All Saints Parish - St Joseph Campus
St Leon, IN
Registration: $100
The Intense Youth Conference is a weekend of prayer, adoration, engag-
ing speakers, testimonies, community, and joy!  Inspired by national and 
international movements such as: Steubenville, World Youth Day, and 
Youth 2000. This encounter will open hearts and set young people on 
fire! Speakers include Steve Angrisano (musician), Paul J Kim (musician/
comedian), Sr. Faustina Maria (Sisters of Children of Mary), and Fr. 
Jonathan Meyer. For registration info and more, contact Therese Hartley, 
317-432-2059 or thartley@stluke.org.
 

Young Adult

Young Adult Retreat
April 1-3, 2022
Mount St Francis Center for Spirituality
Registration: indycatholic.org/retreat 
Cost: $100

Not only is Spring Retreat a fantastic time to get away and be with other 
young adults looking for more from life, it is an opportunity to encounter 
Jesus and experience authentic community.

The retreat consists of talks, personal reflection, prayer, praise and wor-
ship, small group discussion, sacraments, community, and holy leisure. 
Invite a friend or sign up with your small group. Special housing will be 
available for married couples.

Legacy Gala
Feb 25, 2022
JW Marriott Hotel, Indianapolis

Did you attend Catholic Schools? Are you friends with a seminiarian? 
Have you worked with refugees?  If you answered yes to any of these 
questions and want to get more involved please join us at the Legacy 
Gala: Keeping in Step with the Spirit.

In efforts to be good stewards of its people, resources, and donors time 
the Legacy Gala was established to support these 3 vital ministries: 
Catholic Charities, Catholic Schools, and Bishop Simon Brute College 
Seminary.   

Register at https://one.bidpal.net/legacygala2022/welcome. 3

Join us for Chatard-A-Bration 2022: On the Red Carpet!
Polish your dancing shoes, pull your suit out of storage, put on a little 
glitz, and join us for a night of entertainment and fun. Raffle and event 
tickets are now available for Chatard-A-Bration 2022, happening 
on February 12! Head to https://www.bishopchatard.org/giving/cha-
tard-a-bration/ to purchase tickets and learn more about the event. 

Early Bird Raffle Drawing!
Purchase your Chatard-A-Bration Raffle Tickets for a chance to win 
the $10,000 Grand Prize! Tickets are $50 each or 3 for $125. Tickets 
purchased before noon on January 13 will be entered into the Early 
Bird Drawing taking place also on January 13! The lucky Early Bird 
Winner will take home $1,000! Reserve your raffle tickets at https://
docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFN03F-hhiHLQK6R1Gq-
k36T28-iSSTLHhcp-QkNfPrjveqxQ/viewform. 

Trojan Wrestling CYO & Senior Night
All North Deanery wrestlers are invited to join the Trojan wrestling 
team on Thursday, Jan. 20, at 6 p.m. in the BCHS Varsity Gym as the 
team hosts Cascade High School. All CYO wrestlers and their families 
will receive complimentary admission. Please join us to cheer on the 
Trojan wrestlers and honor our seniors!
Please email Coach Nate Spangle at nspangle@bishopchatard.org to 
reserve your complimentary tickets.

This week at St. Luke Catholic Grade School

Monday, January 17th, 2022
Martin Luther King Jr. Day - No School

Tuesday, January 18th, 2022
Mass @8:15am - Grades 1st - 8th Hosted by 702
Confessions @12:00pm - Grades 5th - 8th

Thursday, January 20th, 2022
Mass @8:15am - Grades K - 8th Hosted by 703

Friday, January 21st, 2022
Basketball Courtney Cup @2:25pm - Grades 7th & 8th in the 
South Gym

Saturday, January 22nd, 2022
8th Grade Confirmation Retreat from 8:00am - 3:00pm @ 
Fatima House



Parish Announcements
Providence 2021 Building Project 
Update for January 16, 2022

Limestone Masonry in Place
Masons have been working 
diligently to finish the 
limestone exterior on the 
East Addition.  On the inside, 
a new Fire Alarm Control 
Panel, replacing the existing 
panel from the original 1961 

building, was installed. The 
new panel will 
accommodate the smoke 
detectors and pull stations 
in the new addition. Please 
pray for our continued 
success!

And, we are
OFF TO THE RACES!

Grab your Derby hat and join us for

St. Luke Trivia Night!

Feb 4th, 2022

Brothers and Sisters in Christ. 

Soon our Archdiocese of Indianapolis will take up the annual 
Collection for the Church in Latin America. The national collection 
supports many pastoral projects that benefit the faithful in Latin 
America and the Caribbean. 

Among these many projects is Brazil’s Associacao do Sementes do 
Verbo (Seeds of the Word Community), a young and growing con-
gregation with a unique vision of forming missionary communities of 
disciples in all states of life -  consecrated men and women, clergy, 
lay missionaries, and married couples and families, all living together 
in community. Founded in 2004, Sementes do Verbo has 20 com-
munities throughout Brazil, as well as in Portugal, Belgium, Canada, 
Comoros, and Mozambique. A central aspect of the group’s spirituali-
ty is a nine-month formation period called a “sabbatical year,” during 
which participants live in a mission house with the community and 
study Scripture; take courses in the theology of the body and human 
sexuality, with an emphasis on prevention of abuse; and participate 
in spiritual exercises and parish mission weeks. 

Supported by a grant from the Subcommittee on the Church in Latin 
America, 100 participants from 25 dioceses in 11 Brazillian states 
had the opportunity to become formed as more effective missionary 
disciples in 2021. When you support the Collection for the Church in 
Latin America, your material gift makes it possible for discples to use 
their gifts and abilities as evangelizers, regardless of their states in 
life or economic background. 

Our archdiocese will take up this collection on the weekend of 
January 22-23, 2022. Please be generous toward this collection. 
Take this opportunity to share your faith with our sisters and brothers 
in Latin America and the Caribbean. Your support truly makes a 
difference. Thank you and God bless you. 

A Letter from Archbishop 
Thompson

Tickets: $450 for a table of 10 and $45 per single ticket
Please visit www.stluke.org to purchase

Interested in sponsoring a table? Please contact 
Heather Allen (hwallen2@gmail.com) or Kristin Beam 

(kpeck97@gmail.com)



MASS INTENTIONS

If you wish to have a Mass offered for someone, living or deceased, 
please contact the Parish Office.  Mass offering is $10.00.

November 22, Monday, St. Cecilia

11:30 AM + Christopher Chute
5:30 PM + Langdon Kumler

November 23, Tuesday, St. Clement I

8:15 AM    +Patti and Gerry Horrigan
5:30 PM    + Bill Routt

November 24, Wednesday, St Andrew Dung-Lac

11:30 AM +Joreen Caldwell
5:30 PM + John Braeckel

November 25, Thursday, Catherine of Alexandria

10:00 AM + Bob and Marcia Brant

November 26, Friday

11:30 AM  + Langdon Kumler
5:30 PM    +Steve Shortridge

November 27, Saturday

8:15 AM +Edward and Emaline Cahill
5:00 PM + Carol Sue Boarini

November 28, First Sunday of Advent

7:30 AM + Carl Begerow
9:30 AM Our Parishioners
11:30 AM + Ellen Beuoy

The Sunday Steward is a weekly publication of 
St. Luke Catholic Church.  Please submit articles to 

bulletin@stluke.org as a Word document attachment. The 
deadline is Friday at 12:00 Noon, one week prior to publication.

Bulletin Deadline...

Moved...? New Email...?   
Change in Family... ?

Please remember to contact the Parish Office with any new 
information on your family.  This may include a change of address 
or email address, the birth of a child, a change in marital status 
or a change in your parishioner status.  By keeping our records 

up-to-date, we are better able to serve you.

If You Are Hospitalized
If you are in the hospital, please remember to notify the 

Parish Office.  Due to the HIPAA laws, hospitals can no longer 
notify us of your hospitalization.  Tell your family also, in case you 

cannot call, so they can call on your behalf.

STAFF DIRECTORY
Web Site: www.stluke.org

PARISH OFFICE: 317-259-4373

THE PARISH OFFICE IS NOW OPEN MONDAY - 
FRIDAY  8:30 A.M. - 4:30 P.M. 

(CLOSED FOR LUNCH AT 12 P.M. - 1 P.M.) 

Pastor - Msgr. Joseph Schaedel, MS, MDiv
Ext. 214	 jschaedel@stluke.org

Assoc. Pastor - 
Ext. 215  

Dir. of Spiritual Life & Formation - Diane Schafer 
Ext. 218	 dschafer@stluke.org

Director of Music - Tom Nichols   
Ext. 227	 tnichols@stluke.org

Director of Religious Ed - Sr. Diane Carollo, SGL 
Ext. 256	 dcarollo@stluke.org

Parish Mgr. - 
Ext. 211	

Director of Facilities and Student Activities  
Jay Snyder 
Ext. 226   jsnyder@stluke.org

Director of Youth and Young Adult Ministry
Therese Hartley
Ext. 248  thartley@stluke.org

Admin. Secretary - Mary Ann Atkins	
Ext. 210   matkins@stluke.org

Sr. Financial Assoc. - Sue Reynolds	
Ext. 217   sreynolds@stluke.org

Financial Assoc. - Colin McSharar 
Ext. 246 cmcsharar@stluke.org

Director of Communications - Brenden Kudla
Ext. 232  bkudla@stluke.org 

Volunteer Coordinator -  Ashley Dirks
Ext. 244   adirks@stluke.org

Maintenance Supervisor- 	
Ext. 229  

Preschool Director - Laurie Breen, 317-974-9937   
lbreen@stluke.school

SCHOOL OFFICE: 317-255-3912

Principal - Johnathan Grismore		
Ext. 223   jgrismore@stluke.school 

Assistant Principal - Jennifer Schaefer
Ext. 257  jschaefer@stluke.school

Adminstrative Asst. - Kim Schmitz	
Ext. 252   kschmitz@stluke.school

Adminstrative Asst. - Rachel Koch	
Ext. 224   rkoch@stluke.school

January 17, Monday, St.Anthony

11:30 AM + Veronica Balazova
5:30 PM + Martina Saunders

January 18, Tuesday

8:15 AM    +Jozef Sedlarik
5:30 PM    + Jamie Devine

January 19, Wednesday

11:30 AM Special Intentions of Paul Thiefels
5:30 PM  + Josef and Irena Hacko

January 20, Thursday, St. Fabian

8:15 AM + Jozef and Maria Hacko
5:30 PM + Gloria Butterbaugh

January 21, Friday, St.Agnes

11:30 AM  + Erin Miller
5:30 PM    +Randy Riedy

January 22, Saturday, Day of Prayer for the Legal 
Protection of the Unborn

8:15 AM +Shirley Dwenger
5:00 PM + Dennis O’Brien

January 23, Third Sunday in Ordinary Time

7:30 AM + Marilyn and James Solomon
9:30 AM + Mitchell O’Bryan
11:30 AM Our Parishioners



Construction • Real Estate Services
Leo Stenz

www.stenzcorp.com
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Some things you bite, bite back.

David Isaacs, DDS, Parishioner

 

• same day crowns •
FREE BOX OF WHITENING STRIPS

for New Patients when mentioning the ad. $25 VALUE!

8870 Zionsville Rd, Ste 100
Indianapolis, IN 46268
317-298-3384
www.davidisaacsdds.com

Office Hours:
Mon 8-5

Tues & Wed 7-6
Thurs 7-4

ORTHODONTIST 
Robert A. Stoner, D.D.S., M.S. 
Diplomate, American Board of Orthodontics

 
8902 North Meridian Street 

Suite 137 
Indianapolis, Indiana 46260

(317) 846-4446 
Fax: 

 (317) 846-4390
Email:  

bob@stonerortho.com 
www.stonerortho.com

SULLIVAN HARDWARE 
AND GARDEN

6955 N. Keystone	 255-9230 
4838 N. Penn	 924-5040 
Cicero	 924-4652 

Pat Sullivan

Mister Ice of 
Indianapolis, Inc.
Ice Makers-Dispensers 

Sales-Lease-Service
Bill Schneider

7954 E. 88th St.	 849-4466

Bath and 
Kitchen 

Remodeling
It’s a Name Your Family Can Trust!
Call us for all your remodeling needs

317-783-7050

IRISH MECHANICAL 
SERVICES, INC
7008 East 43rd Street	  
Indianapolis, IN 46226 
317-294-9875

www.irishmechanicalservices.com

adriantsmiley@allstate.com

Commercial-Industrial	 317-568-4344

GLOBE 
ASPHALT PAVING CO., INC.

www.globeasphalt.com

Automobile 
Sales & Service
WE BUY CARS

Since 1983 Quality 
& Integrity

J. Fritz Kreutzinger
8599 E. 116th  	 842-2228
2400 Westfield Rd.  	 773-2232

This is an advertisement. Not all agents are licensed to sell all products. Service and product availability varies by state. HMIA001595

• Medicare Advantage
• Medicare Supplement Plans
• Medicare Prescription Drug Plans  

Michael R Wehner, Licensed Insurance Agent

For personalized service call 317-413-1892

www.gocathedral.com

ToniToni   ShortShort
REALTOR® | BROKER 

Parish Member

Contact Heather Benefiel to place  
an ad today! hbenefiel@4LPi.com 

or (800) 477-4574 x6464

 

Suzanne O’Connor, Au.D. 
Doctor of Audiology, Owner, Parishioner 

Since 1983 

317-793-6244  
9011 N. Meridian  

ProHearingIndy.com

Your Hearing is our Concern!
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• Siding 
• Roofing 
• Windows 
• Gutter 
• Awnings 
• Carports 

NICHOLAS HELDMAN • 317-257-1169

$49 New Patient deal when you mention this ad

Compassionate Quality Dentistry Since 1996

Dr. Kit Palanca-Beveridge 
Parishioner - Habla Espanol

Convenient Hours - Open until 7 PM

(317) 337-1497 
www.myindydentist.com

8280 N. Michigan Rd., Ste. A, Indianapolis, IN

Quality Service Award Winner

St. Luke Parishioner

MARY PETRUZZI 
Realtor

cell 317-370-5509
email mpetruzzi@remax.net

	 • Commercial 	• Residential 
	 • Repairs 	 • Remodeling 
	 • Roofing 	 • Siding 
	 • Gutters 	 • Windows 
	 • Baths 	 • Kitchens

Licensed, Bonded & insured 
Andy Gzibovskis, Parishioner

(317) 345-8155 
www.hrgconstructiongroup.com

SHERMAN 
Moving & Storage Co., Inc

Family owned & operated since 1932

990 East National Ave., Indianapolis, IN 46227 
phone 317-784-5462 • fax 317-784-5480 

www.shermanmoving.com

• Lawn & Landscape Renovations  
• Hardscapes/Outdoor Entertaining

Andrew Eiteljorge
aeiteljorge@comcast.net  

317-645-6454

Purchase a vehicle with this ad and we’ll donate $200 to St. Luke!
obrienauto.com

 
317-217-1660 

www.timpecpa.com

“Indy’s oldest heating & cooling co.”
HEATING & AIR CONDITIONING - RESIDENTIAL - COMMERCIAL - SERVICE & REPLACEMENT

 

Our family has over 340 years of Catholic Education.
callthiele.com	 639-1111

Continuing 
137 Years of Service

CARMEL FOOT AND ANKLE
Dr. Jeff Agricola, Parishioner
Board Certified Foot and Ankle Surgeon 

 

277 EAST CARMEL DR. • SUITE D  
(317) 846-4111 

www.prestigepodiatry.com

Treating all conditions of the foot and ankle

Contact Heather Benefiel to place  
an ad today! hbenefiel@4LPi.com 

or (800) 477-4574 x6464

Featuring our Licensed Aesthetician, 

Monica Bloomer - Parishioner

 

317.848.5512 or 

kbrannon@sandoaker.com

Call or email to schedule 
 an appointment:


